
TUITION ASSISTANCE FORM (2017-2018) 
 

Dear Parents;             
 
We understand that in certain times assistance is needed to offset family situations in tough economic 
times.   Faith formation and spreading the Good News is the mandate that Jesus Christ gave the 
Church at Pentecost.  We are here to help you in any way possible. 
 
As the church, we do have fixed costs such as heating, electricity, the care of the physical church as 
well as salaries of the staff to help keep the church running from a practical standpoint.  Tuition fees 
help offset some of the practical costs associated with the “physical church”. However one’s ability to 
pay monies does not and should not get in the way of you bringing your children to your parish family to 
help you with your child’s faith formation. 
 
 
Parent’s Name______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Day Phone ___________________________________Evening Phone_________________________ 
 
Total household income _______________________________________(Including any child support) 
 
Reason for tuition request:  Are you able to help defray any cost?  If so, what do you think you could 
afford?  If you cannot afford to help monetarily, are there other gifts of time and talent you could offer 
which might defray church costs in other areas?  Could you consider becoming a catechist, help with 
liturgy, grounds, or skilled work? 
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Child(ren)   First and last names 
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Amount I/we can contribute _______________________________________________Payments we 
can make ________________________________________________________________________. 
 
Please return this confidential information to either Fr. Terry Crone or Kathy Kelly Huey.  
 
Please place this form in an envelope with both names above and mark the envelope on the outside 
“Confidential”. 
 
 
Thank you for the gift of your children and your faithfulness to Our Lord. 
 
Peace, 
  
Kathy Kelly Huey 
Director, Faith Formation 


